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Activities and events round up

After more than eight years of celebrating
good deeds, acts of kindness and
community spirit.
It had got to the point where we couldn't
fit anymore names on our Legends Trophy
and with nominations still rolling in we
needed a solution!
King Country Kitchens to the rescue.
They rebuilt the trophy keeping the
original top and engraved plates and with
provided extra space so we can keep
adding recipients for years to come.
Thanks Steve. 

The first recipient for the newly
refurbished Legends Trophy is The Te Kūiti
and Districts Highland Pipe Band.
These committed volunteers provide the
soundtrack to our community
celebrations and commemorations; the
Great New Zealand Muster, Christmas
Parades, Anzac Day and more. This group
has for the last 75 years brought joy,
ceremony and pathos in equal measure.

In July we held our second Business After
5 (BA5) for the year. We teamed up with
North King Country Development Trust
(NKCDT) and Business Mentors NZ. Kyle
Barnes presented for the NKCDT and Tony
Kane presented a very informative talk  on
behalf of Business Mentors NZ.
The value of mentoring was explored .
Tony also encouraged business owners to
consider becoming business mentors. If
you believe that business mentoring could
help you and your business The North King
Country Development Trust is offering to
pay $200 towards the $295 fee. To apply
head to https://www.nkcdt.co.nz/funding-
information/

The town turned yellow
for Daffodil day. Our
Legendary volunteers
worked their magic to
decorate Rora Street.
The Main Street mob
looked the part thanks to
Wireless Dynamics and 

What an incredible effort
our Legendary
businesses went to
support the fundraising
too. The whole street
was a buzz and felt so
welcoming and vibrant. 

we even managed to coax some daffodils to
flower at the right time (thank you Te Kūiti
Mitre 10). Another thank you to Te Kūiti
Appliance Plus for providing the balloon
transport - the van was full!
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Check out this great opportunity
presented by the North King Country
Development Trust - Institute of Directors
Finance Essentials Workshop. for more
information and to Register go to  
https://www.nkcdt.co.nz/directors-
workshop/ 
Save the date:

Legendary Te Kūiti’s new project is to
beautify vacant shop windows with local
art work.
To find the right pieces of art we are
launching a photography competition.
The theme of the competition is Unseen
Te Kūiti - 
We chose this theme of as it can be
interpreted in many ways and will allow
people to express their story and
relationship with Te Kūiti through their
photography. 

New Project Reveal 

Competition entry form, rules and
guidelines will go up on our Facebook
page on 1 September 2024 and on the
Waitomo District Council website.
Students can also access forms directly
through their school. 

What an amazing event it turned out to be
last year. Can't wait to see all the
incredible floats again. 
We are planning a big Christmas Market
too. The more stalls the merrier.  



We have been enjoying profiling member
businesses on our Facebook page recently.
With over 6000 followers it is a great way to
a raise your profile or get a specific message
out there, whether you are an established
business or just getting started. If you would
like to book in for a profile on our page, just
drop us a line.
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It’s that time of year….
Did you know that Legendary Te Kūiti is a
not-for-profit charitable organisation
driven by a team of enthusiastic
volunteers helping to make Te Kuiti a
vibrant positive place.  It is your
subscription that supports us to support
our community to thrive. It is coming up
to the time of year when we will be
sending out many of our membership
subscription invoices. Sometimes our
invoices end up in the spam folder so
please check there over the next month. If
you haven’t had an invoice by the end of
October please get in touch. 

Contact us on: info@tekuiti.org,nz


